
My day typically starts by eating breakfast made by my wife. After I eat, I begin working on
digital work. I check staff e-mails, respond to parent and student inquiries via Remind, and
check work uploaded by students. In addition, I speak with my departmental and grade-level
about various daily topics. I take a lunch break and check my mail and Remind for messages.
They are so much fewer than when I was in-class teaching, and it is disappointing. Under
normal circumstances, I’d have a line of students asking for help with an essay every class
hour. I now have just a few asking questions every other day or so. Not every student has
computer access and some are working on packets provided by our district. It’s not ideal but we
are all doing the best we can. I hope that we can re-start school normally in the fall.
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